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Dated 06-06-2022 
 

Expression of Interest (EoI) cancellation notice 

 

This is for information of all concerned that Notice seeking Expression of 

Interest (EoI), issued on 18-04-2022 by NPPA, for “shortlisting an organization for 

tracking the availability of specified medicines in the supply chain across the country” 

is hereby cancelled as the Committee found none of the bidders to be eligible as per 

the EoI terms. A fresh EoI will be issued shortly. 

 

 

(Saurabh Bansal) 

Deputy Director 


